
SEPTEMBER 23, 2018: TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 

 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 

PROGRAM 

If you missed the information meetings 

and would still like your child to receive 

First Communion (Gr. 2 & up) or 

Confirmation (Gr. 7& up), please come to 

the parish office to receive information 

and a registration form. 

The Sacramental Preparation program 

applies to students in one of our parish 

schools or in local public or private 

schools. 

Registration for First Communion 

closes October 28
th

 and 

Confirmation closes October 14
th

. 

Following registration the Confirmandi 

are required to come for an interview 

with Fr. George Parayil. 
~*~ 

 

 
Please be advised that the work on the 

ladies washroom in the hallway began this 

past week. The washroom off the parish 

hall will be open and available at all 

times. The work will take approximately 3 

- 4weeks and we are sorry for any 

inconvenience. 

~*~  
 

THE ALTAR SOCIETY 

The altar society is in need of new 

members. 

If you can spare an hour or so a week to 

help clean the altar, polish the chalices 

etc., please call the parish offices and 

leave your name & phone number and 

someone will get in touch with you. 

 

 
September 24

th
  – 30

rd
, 2018 

Monday         9:30 Yvette Bentley     

Tuesday         9:30 Pacifico & Rosario 

                                      Abilay                           

Wednesday    9:30 Vito Roti 

                       7:30 pm Colomba Ferri   

   Loretta Zeppieri     

Orey Fidani 

Peter Naglik  

Wolfgang Thoss 

Lailani Nolan and 

Relatives 

Mary Brady (L) 

In Thanksgiving to 

God (L) 

Special Intention (L) 

                                      Souls in Purgatory 

Thursday      9:30          Federico Vumbaca  

Friday           9:30  Derek Buchanan  

Saturday       9:30          Nazare Ganhao    

                     5:30 pm    Marni Verth   

 Sunday        7:45          Private Intention (L)  

         9:00           

                   10:30          Parishioners of   

                                      Transfiguration and  

John & Helen 

McErlain, 

Charlie Kelly & 

Family (L) 

12:00 Giuseppe Furgiuelle  

     7:00 pm Angelo Risi 

~*~ 

 

GOOD SHEPHERD CASSEROLE  

Just a friendly reminder to the members of 

the Good Shepherd Ministry that next 

weekend of September 29
th

/ 30
th 

is a Casserole Weekend. 

~*~ 
  

 
COFFEE SUNDAY 

Please join us for coffee next Sunday,  

September 30
th

 after the 9:00 am,  

10:30 am and 12 Noon Masses.  

All baked goods are most welcome.  
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THERE IS A PROMISE OF 

MARRIAGE BETWEEN: 

Kevin Jorge & Jessica Papasodaro 

Michael Belvedere & Joanna Clark 

Kevin Amsden & Silvia Dos Santos 

Luigi Marra & Loraine Osti 

~*~ 

 

 

Please remember the following 

people in your prayers: 

Ramon Olegario, Neda Metkovic, 

Theresa Burns, Pat G., Jara Menjivon, 

Noemy Pereira Clint Viegas, Samuel 

Cordeiro, Arthur Ruston, Nelly Morrow, 

Helen Bochar, Avio Carboni, Maloie Morta, 

Susan Gonsalves , Charlotte Pazder and 

Bud Radeczy 

~*~ 

 

 
The Outreach program will be collecting 

men’s new underwear, socks, vaseline, 

baby oil, kleenex , toothpaste, toothbrushes 

razors, & shaving cream. Please place your 

donated items in the blue box in the waiting 

room of the parish office. 

~*~ 

 

LIFE CHAIN 

Life Chain is an annual pro-life event which 

provides participants a prayerful and 

peaceful way to witness to the sanctity of 

human life and the harm of abortion.  

Please come out next Sunday, September 

30th from 2 pm to 3 pm at the intersection of 

Kipling and Dixon to pray silently for an 

hour for an end to abortion while holding a 

non-graphic sign with a message like 

“Abortion kills Children”, “Abortion hurts 

Women”, etc. Everyone is welcome, even if 

you have never participated in a pro-life 

event before. 

 
 

MASS FOR TELEVISION         

COMMUNITY 

Effective September 9th, 2018 the 

Television Mass will no longer be broadcast 

on CFTO (CTV). Vision TV will now 

broadcast the Sunday Mass at 8:00am 

and weekday Mass will be broadcast 

Monday – Friday 8:00 am & 12:00 pm, 

Saturday 8:00 am & 9:30 am. 

~*~ 

 

LOST & FOUND 

Have you lost something at church in the 

past year? Maybe it is in our Lost & Found. 

Please take a minute and go through the 

boxes that are set up in the 

reception area by  the parish office. 

There are many treasures hidden in the 

boxes maybe one belongs to you. 

Kindly note that the boxes will be available 

for one month after which, the items will be 

donated to a charity. 

~*~ 

 

FURNITURE BANK 

Your used furniture will change a life. 

Furniture Bank is a registered charity that 

provides quality furniture to people in 

need, and is currently seeking donations 

of gently used furniture and housewares. 

Please call (416)934-1229 to book your 

drop off or hire Furniture Bank’s pick-up 

team. Use “Transfiguration of Our Lord 

Church” to get 15% off your pick up! 

Donations are eligible for a tax receipt. 

Visit furniturebank.org to learn more. 

~*~ 

 

“FORMED” AVAILABLE AT 

TRANSFIGURATION CHURCH 

FORMED is a web-based digital platform, 

designed to help adults to grow in their 

faith and in their lives. “Formed” is FREE 

to all parishioners & your families. 

Register at FORMED.org 

Code MF473B 

~*~ 

 



SEPTEMBER 23, 2018: TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 
 

CHAPEL 

Transfiguration of Our Lord Church is 

honoured to have the opportunity of 

adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

24 hours a day, 7 days a week exposed in 

our chapel for the last eighteen years. 

If you would like to commit one hour a 

week or be a “backup” to fill in for the 

hour that adorers on a regular basis cannot 

do, please leave your name and contact 

number in the parish office. 

All are welcome to come and pray. 

~*~ 

 

Needs of the Church in Canada  

Special Collection, September 30, 2018 

The Canadian Conference of Catholic 

Bishops (CCCB) is involved in national 

and international areas of pastoral activity, 

including social justice, ecumenical and 

interfaith relations, collaboration with 

Aboriginal Peoples, life and family issues, 

liturgy, catechesis, doctrine and relations 

with Catholic associations and 

movements. Each year the CCCB is asked 

to speak out, show leadership or provide 

guidelines for the faithful on a wide 

variety of topics. In order for our bishops 

to be able to make proper judgments on 

modern topics, they must have the benefit 

of research, expert advice and capable 

administration which is also funded by 

this collection. In addition to 

contributions, we are also asked to pray 

for the work of the bishops and to 

participate in and cooperate with the 

various projects of the CCCB. 

There will be a second collection on 

Sunday, September 30th for the Needs 

of the Church in Canada (envelopes will 

be handed out this weekend and will be 

taken up next weekend.) 

Your gifts are used by the Canadian 

Conference of Catholic Bishops to 

represent Canadian Catholics in national 

and international pastoral activity.  

Thank you for your support of this 

important work. 


